
02-19-21 
 
Dr.Vanessa Boukili, 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to apply for the Youth Member opening for the Urban Forestry Committee.  

As my mother told you I am a class of 2023 student of Essex North Shore Agricultural and Technical School. I initially 
enrolled at Essex Tech for the Equine Science program since I own three horses, I love them dearly and thought my 
future held a position in the equine field in some manner. I was introduced to the Arboriculture field during Freshman 
Exploratory and realized that I love trees! My passion is horses but my job outlook became tree-inspired.  
 
I have learned a lot as a member of the Arboriculture shop and continue to seek knowledge outside of the school format. 
Having lived in Somerville my whole life, I have always been surprised at the bird population… I guess this is helped by 
the tree population, which I hope continues to grow! 
 
I would be so grateful if given the opportunity to join this committee for both benefiting myself and the City of 
Somerville. 

 
Sincerely, 
Murphy Langevin  

 
 

 
 

 


